
TNT Membership Meeting
Monday, October 12, 2020

M  I  N  U  T  E  S

● Call to order: M. Lucas called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM.

● Approval of Agenda (additions/deletions): L. Bennett moved to approve,

R. Sinesio seconded. Motion carried.

● Secretary’s Report & Approval of Minutes: L. Bennett moved to dispense

with the reading of the minutes and accept them as posted on the TNT website, P.

McGinnis seconded. Motion carried.

● Treasurer’s Report: L. Bennett reported account balances and distributed

account statements from June-August 2020. Members were invited to look at the

statements and ask questions. L. Bennett also shared with members that our

GoFundMe money has still not arrived. The check was sent but had a “stop

payment” on it, so Susan Gillespie, Melanie Lucas, and Lisa Bennett will be in

contact to solve the problem.

● Spitfire Grill: T. Gilbert reported that one of her main characters will be having

surgery so Spitfire Grill is officially being canceled. If we choose to revisit it in the

future, all are interested.

● Wait Until Dark/Robins Theatre Partnership: R. Sinesio reported that

rehearsals are underway. Robins Theater is handling all tickets, but we will need

8-10 ushers a show for anyone interested. If a member would like to volunteer (or

know someone who would), they are invited to contact a board member. The cast

and crew are moving into the Robins on November 7th and will load out on

November 22nd. Volunteers would be appreciated. T. Gilbert asked if Trumbull

County being back in the “red” would affect our opening. The Robins Theatre has

been working closely with the Department of Health and we should be able to

perform as planned.

● Plans for January 2021: D. Nuhfer reported that we will be performing The

World Goes Round in January. The cast calls for 3 women and 2 men, and

auditions will be at the end of October. The plan is to perform at the Robins,

similar to Wait Until Dark, towards the end of January.

● Good of the Order:

o D. Nuhfer had an announcement from OCTA. The 2020 conference was

canceled, but the theaters were asked to approve the board as it was, and

we voted to keep them the same for another year. On October 17th at 7:00

PM, they will announce the theme for the 2021 conference.

o T. Gilbert questioned the amount of program we should order for Wait

Until Dark. We cannot recycle them, so after discussion, it was agreed that

150 is perfect. T. Gilbert will drop them off here and someone will get them

to the Robins.

● Adjournment: B. Bunker moved to adjourn at 7:17 PM, L. Bennett seconded.

Respectfully Submitted,



Emma Wason, Secretary

Trumbull New Theater Board of Trustees, 2020


